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Carefree Senior Living in Herkimer County

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

November 8, 2019
Contact: Connie M. Castellano, Director of Community Relations and Fund Development
Tel. (315) 866-3330, ext. 2329 | ccastellano@valleyhealthservices.org

Herkimer, NY — Are you looking for a lifestyle experience? Are you looking to downsize your home, have more time for
leisure activities, amenities and a restaurant-style dining atmosphere? It that is your goal, then Valley Residential Services
is the place for you!

Valley Residential Services, the first Enriched Housing and Assisted Living facility in Herkimer County, is welcoming
new residents to the enriched housing facility located at 323 Pine Grove Road, Herkimer. Our new expansion project has
added 14 one-bedroom apartments, large enough for couples, and a fully staffed wellness and fitness center.

There will be an opportunity for the public to tour the independent living apartments and meet with staff during our Open
House event on Tuesday, November 19, 2019, from 1 p.m. to 3 p.m.

Lisa M. Betrus, President, Valley Health and Valley Residential Services, says the vision for VRS remains to champion
quality of life for all seniors ensuring a comfortable life-enriching experience and assistance with daily needs while
promoting dignity, privacy and independence.

For more information on VRS’ Open House event, please contact Christine Shepardson, Director of Community Life, at
{315} 219-5700 extension 3239.
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